

HIGHSHORE SCHOOL

4th Sept 2015

Dear Parents and Carers,

Welcome back! And a huge welcome to those of you whose child joined us yesterday! To those of you who asked that your newsletter be emailed to you welcome to our electronic copy. We hope that you all had a great summer and are looking forward to the term ahead. It was so good to see the young people return yesterday. As every year it was amazing to see how much some of them had grown.

We have two new after school clubs taught by external teachers. Yoga will be on Monday evenings, taught by Niki Peters who has worked with us in curriculum time, and street dance (taught by the Royal Academy of Dancing) on Thursdays. We do hope that you will encourage your child to try them out.

There has been lots happening over the summer. Following our Dragon's Den day water fountains have been installed in the playground – thank you to last year's 7s, and the graffiti wall is ready for use – thank you to last year's year 9.

Over the summer fourteen of our pupils took part in onsite speech and language holiday programmes and a further nine pupils spent a week with the Kinetika Blocko project. I'm delighted that six of our pupils also completed "the challenge" programme which ran for three weeks. Well done to them all.

We're all looking forward to an exciting term here. There are a number of letters coming home over the next two weeks so please look out for them.

Eileen

Book Donations

Cat Rolley has asked for parents to make donations of books for this school year, to enable us to help stock Highshore's new Mobile Library, all contributions gratefully received.



Camberwell Bus Garage - Open Day

Warner Road, London SE5 9LU
On Saturday 5th September from 11.00am—5.00pm
Everyone is welcome to attend.

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY

Mon 14th Sept—Year 14 Parents Meeting—3.30pm

Thurs 17th Sept—Parents & Governors Coffee Morning—11.00am

Thurs 17th Sept—Cinema Club—'Home' From 3.15pm to 4.45pm

Mon 21st Sept—EHCp Meeting—3.30pm

Fri 25th Sept—SaLT Drop-in—9.30am

Mon 28th Sept—Parent Resource making group

Mon 28th Sept—Year 7 Parents Evening



We welcome Lizzy Hones who is our teacher for our new form 7L and is also leading on English and Literacy



It's a welcome back to our existing pupils, and big hello and welcome to our 24 new pupils for this school year!





